## Daily Bulletin Friday, March 8, 2024

Good Morning Standley Staff and Students, please rise for the Pledge of Allegiance. Put your right hand over your heart. (Pause) Ready, begin: I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the Republic, for which it stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. Thank you, you may be seated.

## **Student Announcements**

Boys Soccer players that haven't turned in their uniforms need to do so ASAP to the main office! We need them for next year! We're only missing two!

The sign-up for Standley's 11<sup>th</sup> Annual March into College 3 on 3 Tournament continues until next Friday, March 15th! Don't miss out on the half-court fun! See Mr. Hartman at lunch to get the sign-up form or if you have any questions!

Benjamin Swain, Grade 7, has won the Elk's Lodge essay contest, "What the Bill of Rights Means to Me." He'll be accepting his cash prize of \$200 May 8.

Spring is on its way and it's a great time to renew our commitment to kindness. ASB's Great Kindness Week is all next week, with spirit days and activities to remind us how important it is to treat each other kindly. Monday's spirit day is Peace, Love, and Tie-Dye Day – Wear your tie-dye on Monday! Tie-Dye on Monday! Tie-Dye, Tie, Dye, Tie-Dye!

8th Grade Class Photo is today! You will be escorted to the Pavilion by an AVID/Yearbook Representative during 1st Academic Prep! Make sure you are dressed SMS appropriate. Must have hands down by your side while taking the photo or you will be escorted back to class.

All AVID Field Trip slips are due TODAY!

Circle of Friends meets today during first lunch in room 316. Please get your lunch first then come to room 316 for games and fun with your friends!

Have a Flawless Friday!